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I have very fond memories of Bob Pelton, both in Rome, where I first met him, and at 

Notre Dame, where he invited me to give a Romero lecture on March 20, 2001. This 

was a huge honour for me – both to be associated with Notre Dame and to be 

associated with our great Saint of the Americas, Oscar Romero. As I write this I have 

got out the poster for my lecture once again – now rather fragile - and looked at it 

with pride. I will never forget the warmth of the visit or the warmth of Bob himself, 

who was such a supportive companion on my visit. I have a high regard for what he 

has achieved, on behalf of our beloved continent. 
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